Pam Marks

Thank you for denying Aethon Energy's outrageous proposal to increase discharges of oil and gas
wastewater from the Moneta Divide field.

The current discharge of 2 million gallons per day which has already significantly damaged Alkali
and Badwater Creeks must not be allowed to continue. Please include more stringent pollution
limits on these discharges in your revised permit for the sake of each of us.

Thank you for your consideration.

Pam Marks,

Sheridan



